
 
 

Ten-Year Facilities Planning – Article Series  
 
Article 4 – What We Are Hearing, Part 2 
Teacher, Staff, and Student Survey Responses 

Teacher Comment: “We just need more 
space.  We all work very hard for our 
wonderful students … having the space 
to support them is immensely needed.” 

Student Comment: “These needs are very important 
and I am passionate about the future of this school.  
… I care about this school and the future of it.  I will 
continue to even after I leave …” 

 
Hinsdale County School District surveyed teachers, staff, and middle/high school students as 
part of the assessment of the current facilities.  Responses were received from 20 teachers and 
staff, 60% having been at the school for 5 or more years.   Fifty students responded, 72% being 
in high school.   
 
Highlights of the teacher and staff responses: 
• Are there sufficient classrooms for core subjects (language arts, math, science, social 

studies/history)? 80% said no.   
• Are there sufficient classrooms for non-core subjects (music, art, physical education, 

technology, and other)? 100% said no. 
• What support spaces are needed?  95% rated small group instructional spaces as high. 
• What are the highest large group assembly space needs?  100% rated gymnasium as high. 
• Are conference areas adequate for confidentiality and privacy? 95% said no. 
• Does the current technology infrastructure meet student needs? 60% said no. 
• Does the physical education facility meet student needs?  95% said inadequate. 
• Are there safety concerns related to the facility?  78% said yes. 

 
Highlights of the student responses: 
• For core subjects, do our classrooms meet our needs?  34% said no. 
• For non-core subjects, do our classrooms meet our needs?  65% said no. 
• What support spaces need to be added?  Storage, restrooms, and small group instruction 

spaces were rated highest. 
• What large assembly space needs are highest?  80% rated gymnasium as high. 
• How adequate are the physical education facilities?  61% said inadequate. 

 
More details are online at http://www.lakecityschool.org/facilities-planning . 
 
Upcoming - In 2 weeks, Article 5 will spotlight on technology and provide more information 
on public meetings. 

 
Give us some feedback:  Survey Link – www.surveymonkey.com/r/lccs-fp  

or email Phillip Virden - 
starmanlakecity@msn.com 
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